
                                                         
 

       

20th September 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 1 - 6 
 
After School Clubs for children in Years 1 - 6 will start w/c 25th September 2023 and finish week ending 1st December 
2023 (9 weeks). Please look at the club choices below with your child to make sure they are happy with the club/s 
selected and then click on the link here to make your choices. You can make up to 3 choices, please make sure that 
you list them in order of preference. The link will close at 10:00am, on Monday 25th September so choices will need 
to be be submitted before then. 
  
We will try very hard to accommodate all pupils who wish to participate in a club, however some clubs do fill up very 
quickly and places will be allocated on a first come – first served basis.  
 
If you are signing your child up to an after school club, they will be expected to attend every session. If your child 
fails to attend 2 sessions in a row, they will be removed from the register and the space will be allocated to another 
child as we are keen for as many children to be able to participate as possible.  
 
For sports clubs, please ensure your child has their full PE kit in school on that day. Children who are consistently 
without kit will be removed from the club and their place will be allocated to another child. 
 
All children must be collected by a responsible adult from the school playground promptly at 4.15pm.  
 
Please note that the back gate will be locked so the adult collecting from clubs will need to use the front gate. 
 
Once the clubs have been allocated, you will be able to see which clubs your child has been allocated on ParentPay. 
If your child does not get a place, they will be added to the waiting list and if a place becomes available, we will then 
contact you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs E Campbell 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

Day Club Year Groups Teachers 

Tuesday Football 1, 2 & 3 Mr Griffiths and Mr Oliver 

Tuesday Football 4, 5 & 6 Mr Walsh & Mr Preece 

Tuesday Choir 3, 4, 5 & 6 Mrs Webb 

Wednesday Netball 5 & 6 Miss Davidson 

Thursday Drama Club - ‘Shakespeare and More’  
(Children will need to be able readers) 

5 & 6 Mr Hawthorne-Nelson 

Thursday PowerPoint Presentation 4, 5 & 6 Mr Cullen 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E Campbell 
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